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DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTERS CONDUCTED A CHARLES BABBAGE BIRTHDAY ON 26-12-2017 

 

 

      The Department of Computers has conducted a “CHARLES BABBAGE BIRTHDAY” on 26-12-
2017 presided over by honorable Principal SRI. K. SRIRAM MURTHY Garu who spoke on the life 
history of Charles Babbage and Importance of the Computers in  the society and sudent 
community .The students of this college participated in good number, and they appreciated the 
message given by our College Principal. The members who participated in the meeting are 
Sri.P.RajaBabu Lecturer in Commerce and  In-charge of the Computer Applications, 
Sri.CH.CHINNY Guest  Lecturer in Computer Applications delivered on the merits and demerits 
of internet.  and Sri.M.Kiran Kumar JKC Mentor also spoke on this issue. The students who 
participated in the meeting appreciated the information given by the above and  from the 

students  spoke  on this issue and they appreciated the information shared by the honorable 

guests.  

 

 



 

 

 


